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17 February 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
As you are aware, the Met Office have issued a red warning for storms tomorrow, which may 
require us to close the school to all students and staff, and move to remote learning. I am in 
discussion with BCP and other local schools, mindful that parents will be concerned about 
safety, and that many will have younger children affected by the closures of their own schools. 
  
I will be in touch with you again early this evening to confirm, but wanted to give you as much 
time as possible to make arrangements for tomorrow in case we need to close. 
  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 

Mr M Antram 
Headteacher 
  

 


